
 

 

 

Wednesday 05 June 2024 

PLANNED WATER DISRUPTION: Kongulai Electrical Pump Upgrade   

 10:00 AM to 1:00 PM, Sunday 9 June 2024.  

 

Solomon Water would like to inform our valued customers that due to work 

requirements at Kongulai, there will be a planned water shut down from                

10:00 AM to 1:00 PM, Sunday 9 June 2024.  

This shutdown is necessary to facilitate a major upgrade to our electrical pumping 

system, ensuring improved efficiency and reliability in our services. 

Customers living in and around the following areas will be affected with no 

water during this time: 

Tasahe A,B and C, Lengakiki, Geology,Mbokona, Stone Field, Vavaya Ridge, 

Mbuburu, Taba’a, Kaibia, Papaho, Mbokonavera 1- 4, Tehamurina, Skyline, 

Naha Heights, Vura Heights, Green Valley, Kombivatu, Florence Young, Zion, 

Fulisango, Fereladoa, Matariu, Kukum SINU and Panatina Plaza 

 

Affected customers are advised to store water in buckets and containers for use 

during this shut down period. 

We thank you for your patience and appreciate your understanding. 

 

For more information, please contact Customer Care Service. 

Phone: 44700  

Email: service@solomonwater.com.sb  

Website: www.solomonwater.com.sb   

Facebook: www.facebook.com/SolomonWater    
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